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MEETING SUMMARY
The Procurement and Contracts Committee met on August 17 to discuss numerous updates on many services including Board

Attorney Proposals, District-wide Filter Replacement Services, the United Elevator Contract Amendment, and more. 

Recommendations were made requesting the Board to approve the contract to
National Fliter Solutions, Inc. for the District-wide HVAC filter replacement project.
This project will aid in the improvement of better filtration, air quality, and energy
costs, and cleaner coils. 

DISTRICT-WIDE FILTER REPLACEMENT
SERVICES

Michelle Robinson McKissack
District 1

Althea Greene 
District 2

Stephanie P. Love
District 3

Kevin Woods
District 4

Sheleah Harris
District 5

Shante K. Avant
District 6

Miska Clay Bibbs
District 7

William "Billy" Orgel
District 8

Joyce Dorse Coleman
District 9

VICE-Chair Chair 

SCS BOARD MEMBERS

Recommendations were made for the Board to approve the purchase of The Water Source for 12,344 cases of bottled water for
District-wide distribution to students and staff. The total amount includes the initial purchase approved by the Board in April. 

SCS DISTRICT-WIDE WATER DISTRIBUTION

Recommendations were made for the Board to approve the
purchase to MATA (Memphis Area Transit Authority) for bus cards
that will be issued to students in innovative and non-traditional
schools for transportation during the 2021-22 school year. Eligible
students will receive bus cards for use on school days only. MATA will
invoice SCS monthly, based on the students’ use of the
transportation services. 

MATA BUS CARDS FOR
INNOVATIVE/ALTERNATIVE
SCHOOLS

Recommendations were made for the Board to approve the award to All Rite Plumbing Parts, Inc. for the purchase of 3,000
water bottle filling stations for use throughout all SCS schools and administration buildings. This purchase will allow the District
to prevent shared usage of traditional drinking fountains to eliminate the transmission of COVID-19 and other diseases. The
stations will also provide improved water filtration to reduce lead levels and other impurities in drinking water.

WATER BOTTLE FILLING STATIONS

For more information and to review the details of the committee reports, click here.
Committee meetings are for Board members to have in-depth discussions with District leadership on specific topics and provide

feedback/input on items that affect the District. There are no official actions or votes during these meetings. 

Shelby County Schools offers educational and employment opportunities without regard to race, color, religion, sex, creed, age, disability, national origin, or genetic information.
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The MWSBE (Minority, Women-owned, and Small Business enterprises), presented its certified spending data from various
spending categories including construction, architecture and engineering, professional services, non-professional services, and
goods and supplies. Click here to view the presentation in detail. 

MWSBE SPEND PRESENTATION

https://bit.ly/3viBdvx
https://go.boarddocs.com/tn/scsk12/Board.nsf/files/C5YMX65D1901/$file/August%2017%2C%202021%20Procurment%20committee%20(1).pdf

